[bookmark: _GoBack]Dartmouth-Hitchcock is improving how we design and deliver learning to our providers and staff. To enhance collaboration and the use of system-wide resources, the Center for Learning and Professional Development has partnered with the Learning and Leadership Development Department to streamline learning project requests. 

What does this mean for you? All requests for learning project development and support will come through a single point of entry through an online form. The requests will be reviewed weekly and routed to the appropriate team for development and resource support. This improved process will allow us to catalog learning projects across the organization, align resources, leverage systems more effectively, and produce the best learning opportunities for you and your colleagues. Please help us by requesting learning services through the new D-H Learning Project Request Form: https://learningintake.dartmouth-hitchcock.org/ 

The learning development teams that are collaborating around the review process are Simulation-Based Education and Research, Learning and Leadership Development, and the Learning Technology Team (part of the Center for Learning and Professional Development). The process workflows project information to stakeholders in professional nursing education in the Center for Nursing Excellence and Continuing Nursing Education offices, Continuing Medical Education, Graduate Medical Education, Patient Safety Training Center (for simulation based training) and Human Resources. This collaborative initiative will ensure you receive the best and most efficient learning development process for your needs. 

To make a Learning Project Initiation request please use the following link: https://learningintake.dartmouth-hitchcock.org/ 

